
 

 

Dear Student, 
 

In the table below we have answered some of the common 

questions that you may have regarding your transition to Higham Lane Sixth Form.  

 

Kind regards,  

Mr Ladha 
Assistant Headteacher (Head of Sixth Form) 

 
GCSE results day and enrolment 

 

When is GCSE results day and how can I 
enrol at Higham Lane Sixth Form. 

GCSE results day is on Thursday 22nd 
August  2024. You will be sent information 
from your  respective schools about the 
arrangements for receiving your GCSE 
results. 
Enrolment, at the Sixth Form Centre, will be 
on Thursday 22nd August and Friday 23rd 
August 2024 between 9am and 3pm. 
Enrolment will continue on Wednesday 28th 
August 2024 between 9am and 1pm. 

What do I need to bring with me to enrol? Please bring your GCSE results with you. 

Will I be able to enrol online? We would like to meet you in person and so 
will not be offering online enrolment. 

What if I do not meet the entry profile 
conditions for a subject that I want to do? 

The entry profile is there to allow you to 
succeed in your chosen subjects. The entry 
profile was designed using national data, 
exam board advice and the knowledge 
demand of Level 3 subject exam 
specifications. We want to make sure that 
we do not set you up to fail. 
We will be happy to speak to any students 
that feel that they have ‘just’ missed the 
subject conditions of the entry profile. We 
will listen carefully to your case and then use 
our professional judgment to make a 
decision supporting you with information, 
advice and guidance. Please note that we 
may not be able to make a decision straight 
away as we may need to contact the Head 
of Year/Pastoral Leader or teachers from 
your Yr 11 school. 

Where can I find the entry profile? The entry profile is on our Higham Lane 
Sixth Form website. 
Please also read our admissions policy which 
is on the Higham Lane School website. 

Where can I find out more about the courses 
on offer? 

This information is on our Higham Lane 
Sixth Form website.   
 

https://www.highamlaneschool.co.uk/sixthform
https://www.highamlaneschool.co.uk/sixthform
https://www.highamlaneschool.co.uk/schoolpolicies
https://www.highamlaneschool.co.uk/sixthform
https://www.highamlaneschool.co.uk/sixthform


How do I prepare for my chosen sixth form 
subjects? 

We have designed Summer Subject tasks 
and super-curricular opportunities for you to 
engage in. These can be found on the Year 
12 Experience Day 2024 home page 

How do I find further information about 
Higham Lane Sixth Form? 

Our Higham Lane Sixth Form website has 
lots of information. Please watch the 
informative videos and let us know if you 
have any question by e-mailing 
sixthform@highamlaneschool.co.uk  

Will I have an opportunity to have any taster 
lessons before I start? 

Our Year 12 Experience Day is on Monday 
1st July 2024. I am contactable on 
sixthform@highamlaneschool.co.uk if you 
have any questions about your subject 
selection.  
At enrolment, you will be given information, 
advice and guidance on your selection of 
subjects. This will hopefully provide 
reassurance about the subjects you choose. 
 
 

After enrolment, what if I change my mind 
about the courses I want to do? 

We have found that not many students 
make changes as they have researched the 
courses and their Post 18 pathways 
carefully. 
There may be times where changes need to 
be made because your plans have changed. 
If so, you can contact us on 
sixthform@highamlanesixthform.co.uk 
before you start Sixth Form on Wednesday 
4th September 2024. If you decide on a 
change  after you have started with us, then 
please meet with the sixth form team to  
discuss these changes. 
We will not allow any changes after the end 
of September as we find that catching up on 
missed work is a detriment to starting on 
that new course. Of course, there may be 
some exceptions and we will meet with you 
to discuss this. 

 
 
Please use our website for further information. 
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